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Stephen K. Yamashiro 
Ma;yor 

February 12, 1997 

Gerald Boteilho 
PO Box 1912 
Kamuela, HI 96743 

Dear Mr. Boteilho: 

filnunfu nf ~ttfnttii 
PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

25 Aupuni Street, Room 109 • Hilo, Hawaii 96720-4252 
(808) 961-8288 • Fax (BOB) 961-9615 

Determination of Pre-Existing Lots 
Grant 5617 
TMK: 4-4-12:12. Lots 62, 63 & 64 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your request regarding the 
subject properties. 

Virginia Goldstein 
Director 

Norman Olesen 
D~put;y Diuctor 

Please be advised that based on our original letter of April 21, 
1980, the subject property consists of three (3) separate legal 
lots of record. That is Lots 62, 63 and 64 each containing a 
land area of approximately twenty (20) acres. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact 
Ed Cheplic of this department. 

OLDSTEIN 
irector 

ETC:lnm 
boteilho.lnm 

xc: Corporation Counsel 
Tax Map Section-Honolulu 
Real Property Tax Division-Hilo 
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